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S.964 - Millage Rates for Fire Districts and Mental Health

Murrell,
Below is information regarding S.964.

S.0964 - L Martin - Millage for Fire Districts and Mental Health - Crossed Over, Ways and Means
Allows for the addition of additional millage for the general operation of a fire district, which is specified in
the referendum.
Although drafted as a statewide bill, this is to affect a millage increase for a specific area.
This was the original language.

Allows for the addition of mental health service millage in addition to existing statutory millage caps.
This special millage may be removed only upon two-thirds vote.
Striking SECTION 2 in its entirety would eliminate the mental health amendment put up by Cleary.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
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